
  BAINBRIDGE ISLAND                      FIRE DEPARTMENT 
 
   

  

 MEMO 
 
 
Date: September 25, 2018 

To:   Olivia Sontag, Planning Department     

From: Deputy Chief Jared Moravec, Fire Marshal 
 

 

Re: Ericksen Townhomes    PLN50804B SPR 

  

 

The submittal has been reviewed resulting in the following comments: 

 

1. The proposed project shall comply with all provisions of the adopted Fire Code. 

 

2. The installation of residential fire sprinklers is highly recommended. 

 

3. Fire flow is met through existing hydrants. 

 

4. New access road will require a new road name and for home to be addressed 

off of new road name. 

 

 

 


